
 

 
Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/Book Fair 
 
19th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Scholastic Book Fair - 2nd – 16th December 2020 

At Barr Beacon School, we believe that reading is a skill for life.  A good book can take you 
far beyond the pages themselves and into worlds of adventure, imagination and invention. 

We are therefore pleased to welcome back the Scholastic Book Fair this year from 2nd-16th 
December 2020.  We would like to offer all of our families the opportunity to purchase from 
Scholastic and enjoy their very reasonable and reduced prices.  They offer both books and 
stationery for sale. 

All Year 7 pupils will visit the iCentre and see the books that are available and consider 
which books they may wish to purchase.  If they wish to buy any books, please follow the 
instructions below: 

1)         Click on this link: https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/remote-scholastic-book-fair/ 

2) Select the books that you wish to purchase. 

3) Pay for the books by calling Scholastic on 0333 305 2963, you will be given a 
 Transaction code. 

4) Complete the order form found at the link above – you will be asked for pupil name, 
 tutor group, book title (s) purchased, Scholastic code. 

The iCentre Manager will then get the book(s) that have been purchased to your child. 

If your child is in Year 7 and is entitled to free school meals they will be entitled to one free 
book. 

All year groups are able to take advantage of the excellent discounts offered by Scholastic.  If 
you wish to purchase a book or books for your child or as gifts for Christmas even, please 
follow the instructions above. 

Please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk if you have any queries regarding the Book 
Fair. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 

 


